
 
 

 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
1A Beatrice S, 1B Eric, 2G Sebastian, 2S Earlene, 3C Jemima,  
3T Louie M, 4CD Louie A, 4F Harry P, 5P Jake L, 5R Marco,  

6H Edward, 6N Liam B 
 

Value Award 
1A Thomas W, 1B Jamie H, 2G Bella R, 2S Emerson, 3C Chloe, 3T Blake,  

4CD Ava-Rose, 4F Elsie H, 5P Freddie W, 5R Ikem,  
6H Joshua, 6N Layton 

 
 

Dates to remember 
 

Friday 8th October – Year 2 Harvest Festival 
Saturday 6th November – PFA Fireworks 
Friday 26th November – Non Uniform Day 
Saturday 4th December – Christmas Fair 

Friday 10th December – School Disco 
 
 
 

 

House Points 
Becket        387  
Dickens                 348  
Churchill  348 
Harvey            279 
Holmes  314 
Shakespeare           307 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO:  

Becket 

This week’s winner! 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear Lord 
 

Help me to remember that nothing is 
going to happen to me today that you 

and I together can’t handle 
 

Amen 

AR READING AWARD 

 
CLASS READING AWARD 

 

5R 
Best Fiction/Non Fiction Split 

 

A message from Sarah Bone, Deputy Head 
 

I can hardly believe that we are almost half way through the term. The children have been working very hard with 
their teaching teams, however, we cannot do this without you, as parents, so thank you for your continued support 
and kind words. We are very grateful. I hope that you found your Class Teacher information video a helpful support 
for you to understand the expectations and routines for your child in their New Year group. If you have not had time 
yet to view this, it can be found on your child’s class webpage. I would like to thank the PFA for running their pre-
loved uniform sale this morning (with coffee and cake!) and for their commitment to supporting the school and 
raising funds. They are currently looking to recruit new members so if you are interested, they will be delighted to 
hear from you. 
 
This week the Children’s Commissioner publish their report on the “Big Ask” survey. This was the biggest survey of 
children and families, designed to learn about how they have coped in lockdown and what further support they would 
like. You can read the report using this link; 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/the_big_ask_the_big_answer_09_2021.pdf 
One of the interesting outcomes from this is internet safety. After a sustained period of home learning, this is a more 
important than ever area in which to inform and guide our children. In response to this, we will publish a short piece 
every week on different areas of internet safety or new agency guidance. We hope that you find this useful.  
 
We have been blessed with an extended summer of weather since our return to school, so I hope that you have 
invaluable family time in which to enjoy this at the weekend. 
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Wellbeing 
 

We are here to support you and your child in any way 
we can.  

 
‘Happiness begins with the decision to no longer feel 

sad’ 

 
Our FLO Mrs Rich is also available for any support. 

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/the_big_ask_the_big_answer_09_2021.pdf


 

 

Main Office: 01233 622673    Website: www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk   School Mobile:  07933 251456/ 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     
KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  
If your child tests positive, please email the school: cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
 

Things to remember 
 
A gentle reminder of our sickness policy, if your child has been sick at home or school they must be kept at home 
for 48 hours from the last bout of sickness 
 
Kingswood Day trip and Residential Trip – please can we have your interest slips returned to school by Monday 
27th September. 

 
Please could we remind parents that dogs are not permitted on site - GUIDE DOGS ONLY  

 
Year Group PE Block Weeks; 
Year 1 – 13.09.21, 08.11.21, 10.01.22, 21.02.22, 16.05.22, 20.06.22 
Year 2 – 04.10.21, 29.11.21, 07.02.22, 14.03.22, 25.04.22, 13.06.22 
Year 3 – 20.09.21, 15.11.21, 17.01.22, 28.03.22, 02.05.22, 27.06.22 
Year 4 – 11.10.21, 06.12.21, 31.01.22, 28.03.22, 09.05.22, 04.07.22 
Year 5 – 06.09.21, 01.11.21, 03.01.22, 21.03.22, 18.04.22, 11.07.22 
Year 6 – 27.09.21, 22.11.21, 24.01.22, 07.03.22, 23.05.22, 06.06.22 
  
Year Group PE Day for Term 1; 
RG – Mondays  Year 2 – Wednesdays  Year 6 - Tuesdays 
RH – Tuesdays  Year 3 - Mondays 
1A – Wednesdays  Year 4 - Fridays 
1B – Thursdays  Year 5 – Thursdays 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News 
 

Kingsnorth Church is celebrating Harvest on Sunday 3rd October & you're invited! Our new weekly 'Open House' 
all-age service is at 9.00am with lively music and a short talk.  Do-nuts served on arrival! 
Our more traditional service will be at 10.30. Coffee and refreshments at 10.00am. Food donations for Ashford 
Food Bank gratefully received. 
Please come & join us. More info on Facebook or email bruce.watson@ashfordchurches.co.uk 
 
Congratulations to Katie Long on passing stage 8 in Gymnastics. 
 
 

French word or phrase of the week 

 
This week’s word is un anniversaire – a birthday 

J’aime mon anniversaire – I love my birthday 
Joyeux anniversaire – Happy Birthday 

See if you can use it this week and tell your teacher 
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